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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515
Mike CoFFMAN
SixTtH DisTrRICT

CoLoraDO

Dear Pregident Deirdre Cryor,

Congratulations on celebrating the 150" anniversary of St. Mary’s

Academy.

Your hard work, as well as the hard work of countless generations
of students and teachers, has led to this extraordinary moment.

[ wish you the best as St. Mary’s Academy continues to educate the
youth in our community.

Sinc_?*ely,

U.S. Representative
6" Congressional District

October 13, 2014



